some concern on vandalism; perhaps copies of pictures would be most appropriate.

- Aaron has been asked to make a video on the Rt.
 66 buildings; interview Mr. VanBeuten and document how and why he built them
- Mrs. Watkins has requested a list of all her donated items; Beverly will provide this
- Discussion on the need for more space for storage; Karen will ask Barbara Cafarella who works for Golub to see if they have any trailers available. Jonathan Lane has given information as to where Charlie John's obtained their cargo train units; we may ask the company to donate one; storage units can be put near our shed at the town property.
- Our carriage needs to be put on stone next year when it is placed in front of the museum. Piece is very fragile.

Meeting adjourned at 7:45pm

Next meeting: January 20, 2015 at the Lake Pleasant Library at 7pm

Respectfully submitted,

Karen McComb, Secretary